

**Agenda – Meeting of South Stoke Parish Council**  
**Tuesday 18 April 2017 starting at 8.00pm in South Stoke Village Hall**

Members of South Stoke Parish Council are summoned to a Meeting of South Stoke Parish Council, to be chaired by Councillor McMillan.

At the start of the meeting there will be an opportunity for members of the public to express their point of view on any item on the agenda. With the Chairman's permission, a member of the public may express their point of view on specific items of business. Ten minutes are reserved for this.

1. **Apologies** for absence.
2. **Declarations of Interest** by Councillors on any items on the Agenda.
3. **Confirmation of the Minutes** of the South Stoke Parish Council Meeting held on Monday 20 March 2017.
4. To receive **reports from the representative** of Oxfordshire County Council and South Oxfordshire District Council.
5. **South Stoke Community Shop and Village Hall Joint Facility** – to receive an update from the sub committee.
6. **Planning Applications** – to discuss and agree Council's response to the following planning applications:
  - 6.1 **P17/S1109/HH** The Old Stables Ferry Road South Stoke RG8 0JP  
Retrospective planning permission consequent upon deviations from approved plans under the following references P15/S1847/HH and P16/S1184/HH
7. **Finance**
  - 7.1 To receive and approve the Receipts and Payments report
  - 7.2 To approve cheques for payment
  - 7.3 To receive and approve the Bank Reconciliation
  - 7.4 To receive and approve the accounts for 2016 – 2017
8. **Annual Parish Meeting** – To review the meeting held on 6 April 2017 and decide whether any further actions need be taken.
9. **Traffic/Speed Survey** – to receive a report from Cllrs Walsh and Urbick after the analysis of the report and to determine the next steps.
10. **Vandalism on the Recreation Ground on the evening of Friday 8<sup>th</sup> April** – To receive a report and consider and actions arising, including any possible insurance claim and a proposal that the installation of CCTV should be considered.



11. To receive a **report from the Amenities Charity**
12. To review **progress on actions** from previous Parish Council meetings. Review progress and agree any revision of actions on the action list.
13. To receive items of **correspondence** and agree actions arising:
  - 13.1 Receive an advice from Mr Martin Bullock
  - 13.2 Receive a recommendation on the circulation and amendment of draft PC meeting minutes
14. To confirm the date and time of the **next Meeting**: AGM on Monday 22 May 2017 at 7.30 pm